2/2/23, 4:56 PM Mail - DaCara Brown - Qutlook

[EXTERNAL] Application has been Granted

United Way <do-not-reply.grants07-us-east-1@fluxx.io>
Wed 1/25/2023 2:03 PM

To: DaCara Brown <DBrown@augustaga.gov>
Dear DaCara:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that United Way of Greater Atlanta has approved your
proposal, Request ID number G-202210-09022, in the amount of $50,000.00.

Please use your previously assigned log in credentials (username and password) to log into the United
Way of Greater Atlanta FLUXX grantee portal to review and verify your banking information and/or
additional requirements.

Thank you.

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT
CLICK on links, open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the
content is safe.]

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/id/AAQKAGQ1ZDU2ZWISLTZhZGEtNDU 1Ny 1hZDZKLTE2Nzc2ZGFiYmQzNWAQAEXX8WyuMhhFsYoyQgIFAg0%3D  1/1


https://uwga.fluxx.io/

